Important Update 15/09/2015 09:49

Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.





Hi all, this is a very special issue of our regular newsletter, as something exciting has just happened and we'd like to share it with you. We thought you would like to know about it sooner rather than later hence the unconventional appearance of this newsletter.

During Optimec's instrument R&D program, every now and then something new comes along. Amongst those "new" things, can sometimes be found something that is a real "game changer". These extra special moments are quite rare and often they signal a major breakthrough - a point where maybe a new product in development changes from being what everyone thought it would be, into perhaps what we had only dreamt might be possible.

I think this is one of those moments. Take a look at the attached video and I'm pretty

Video



If you would like to know more give us a call on +44 (0)1684 892859 or e-mail me direct on crichards@optimec.com

Alternatively you meet us in person at the following events:-

GSLS, Las Vegas, 22^{nd} – 25^{th} January 2015 OC 15, Valencia, 7^{th} - 8^{th} March 2015 EFCLIN, Venice, 7^{th} – 9^{th} May 2015 Important Update 15/09/2015 09:49

confident you will see something you will not have seen before. I'm also sure it might just change a few things from here on in...see if you agree.

Colin Richards
Operations Director



Optimec Limited

The Haysfield Spring Lane North Malvern Worcestershire WR14 1GF t +44 (0)1684 892859 f +44 (0)1684 893037 e enquiries@optimec.com

www.optimec.com

You opted in at our website, through direct mail, faxback or directly at our booth to receive email material from Optimec Ltd

If you do not wish to receive such information in the future please click the following link:

Unsubscribe colinrichards@hardale.co.uk from this list.

Our mailing address is: Optimec Ltd The Haysfield Spring Lane North Malvern, Worcs. WR141GF United Kingdom

Add us to your address book